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Message from the Editors 

 
As a member of Editorial Board, it is my honor to address you in the first issue of 10

th
 

volume of our distinguished Journal IAJIT. IAJIT is the first refereed Journal of College 

of Computing and Information Society (CCIS), regrouping Arab IT and Computer 

Science faculties.  

 

Although IAJIT started only few years ago, but it has quickly become a real reference for 

scientists, researchers, and post-graduate students, in ICT sector from the region and the 

whole world. It is now referenced in several world-class index databases, including the famous Thomson 

citation index.  

 

The success of this Journal is essentially due to the high-level technical papers submitted to it, to the 

seriousness and efficiency of reviewers, and to the great work achieved by the whole management staff.  

The selection of papers in this issue followed, as usual, severe reviewing procedures. At least, three 

reviewers have read and commented each paper. If the majority of reviewers have approved the paper 

content, then authors are informed about the reviewing result. 

 

IAJIT encourages all researchers to submit their results to the Journal in any field of Information 

Technology, such as natural language processing, video/image processing, grid computing, parallel 

processing, neural networks, communication modeling, networking, artificial intelligence, and 

information systems. The Board is also attentive to any remark or comment, in order to raise the Journal 

quality. 

 

During my relationship with IAJIT, I could notice the important development steps of this Journal since 

its creation, and I am confident that the future will witness new achievements for the Journal, powered by 

the fruitful collaboration of all partners (researchers, reviewers, and staff). 

I would like also to thank our dear colleague, Dr. Hamed Al-Fawareh, the Editor-in Chief, for giving me 

the opportunity to write to you, and for the substantial work done for the Journal. Wish you, dear readers, 

nice and interesting reading.  

 

 

Dr. Nawar AL-Awa, 

Editorial Board Member 


